Rusty Relics Newsietter March 2023
From Bilt Forbes ;

Our next meeting will be March 11th, at 2 PM at the club yard ( Rain or Shine ) 20th St., West
and Avenue N. We look forward to seeing you.

My family and | are already looking forward to some upcoming events. We will be attending the

Antique Tractor Show in April and We are already making plans to attend the National show in
June.

The International agricultural Expeo was cold, but fun and informative. We saw Carl Ross there,
he was having trouble getting one of his motors running and wasn’t having good luck.
It was a nice Valentines getaway for us and we had a good time.

There will be an antique tractor and boat show in Bakersfield March 10, 11 and
12, 1142 S. P St., Bakersfield, CA 93307

Scan this code for more information >>>>>>>

A reminder that the National show will be in Pottsville, Oregon this year on
Father’'s Day weekend.( June-17 & 18)

For those of you who will be in that part of the country, The South Central Regional show will
be June 16 and 17th in Shawnee Oklahoma

Antique Tractor show in Tulare will No longer include the Swap-0-Rama and has been changed
back to three days April 21 - 23, Move-in starting April 19th. Cover letter for the show included.
Contact the Agri-center for your packet. 1-559-688-1030

It's time to start thinking about dues for 2023 they will be unchanged for 2023 and due by
beginning of April. Additional membership application forms will be available at the meeting.
Thank you to all those who have already sent their membership dues in.

Yours truly, Williams P Forbes.




